
Corporation of the Town of Hawkesbury 

Recommendation to Council    
 

N° 2019_REC_70 

File N°:  

Date of meeting: August 26, 2019  

Subject:  Grant application to the Prescott-Russell Community Development 

Corporation (PRCDC) 

 

Recommendation 
Whereas the Council wants to assure a good quality of life to its community for the 
future years, and; 
 
Whereas a vision of sustainable development in the medium and long term is essential. 
 
Be it resolved that a grant application be submitted to the PRCDC, as recommended in 
document 2019_REC_70.  
 

Explanation, history, context 
The Council must continue to ensure sustainable and harmonious development while 

showing vision, which will make our Town a good place to live. 

In order to meet a defined need within a reasonable time, many important projects 

deserve to be addressed. To do this, hiring four project managers is required. 

The first project would consist of the development of the Chenail Island and the eastern 

shoreline. 

The second project would involve the development of an urban farm in the James, 

Portelance and Taché borough, the development of a plan and the establishment of 

forest canopy objectives. 

The third project would revitalize Main Street, Pioneers’ Park and make the Town's 

entrances more welcoming, as part of the Welcoming Francophone Community 

initiative, by way of facade renovation and storefront window styling for example. 

The fourth project would be the creation of a smart enterprise databank (data hub) and 

artificial intelligence, including digital language learning for young people and adults, 

and everything related to digital and robotic technology.  



At the top of the project pyramid, project managers will have to oversee the projects, 

ensure they are carried out and manage their progress. 

 

Impact on budget 
N/A 

 

Relevant studies  
N/A 

 

Supporting document 
N/A 

Communication plan 
The Communications Coordinator will use social media to keep the public informed on 

the progress of projects. 

 

Department(s) involved 
 

 

Submitted and recommended by      
 

 

Paula Assaly, Mayor, August 26, 2019 

 

Comments of the Chief Administrative Officer 
None  
 
Daniel Gatien, CAO 
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